
City of Johnstown 

Architectural Design and Construction of a Public Safety Building RFP 

CANCELLATION 

 

Due to a significant change in the scope of work, the City of Johnstown is cancelling our 

previously released RFP for Architectural Design and Construction of a Public Safety Building, 

effective September 14, 2023. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes but the City of 

Johnstown will be re-releasing an RFP over the next few weeks. The updated RFP will be placed 

onto the City’s website when available. 

 

  

 

 


